
From: Alice B Kehoe <akehoe@uwm.edu>  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 3:18 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: konahackett2022@gmail.com 
Subject: Hackett Avenue proposed 55-unit apartment building 

 

I have lived, and paid property taxes, at 3014 N. Shepard Avenue for 54 years.  I walk to shop 

regularly, at least twice a week, at the Downer Avenue shops and have an account with the 

Associated Bank branch across the street from St. Marks Church.  The parcel of land adjacent to 

St. Marks Church is a significant aspect of the Downer Avenue vista. 

 

If St. Marks wants to build an apartment building not more than three (3) storeys tall, we could 

tolerate that.  To build higher than three storeys would be an abomination, destroying the 

attraction of the Downer Avenue business district and severely threatening its continuing 

existence.  

 

Please vote AGAINST St. Marks' proposal for re-zoning of this parcel. 

 

Sincerely, Alice Kehoe (and local voting family) 

 
 

 
Please NOTE: since last upgrade, Mail duplicates every email.  I try to delete the duplicates but often they go out too fast. Sorry for the 

confusion!   
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